
A last minute Newsletter Addition: 

We have just received word that our hard working Frequency Coordinator, Dan Bolander, 
wishes to resign. 

He and his new bride have made the decision to move to Florida on a permanent basis. 

I believe I speak for the entire Board and Membership of W.A.R. in wishing Dan and Judy 
all the best in their new lives together. Our thanks as well to Dan for all the hard work, 
guidance and input he has given to W.A.R. over the years. 

The W.A.R. Board is currently undertaking the challenge of identifying a person to take 
over the position of Frequency Coordinator. Dan has agreed to stay on until our search is 
completed. 

N9UUR for the Board of Directors, 

The Wisconsin Association of Repeaters 

 


